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Suspicious Incident — 1800 block of Ashland Ave.
A citizen reported that they awoke to someone standing at the end of their bed touching the
citizen’s feet. The male suspect was described as white, 504", 150Ibs, having short, dark hair
and wearing an older burgundy jacket. The suspect ran from the home. The investigation
continues.

Suspicious Incident — 400 block of Foxfire Dr.

The owner of a vehicle found someone had entered a garage to the home and entered the
vehicle, moved things around, but did not take anything. The investigation continues.

Strong Armed Robbery — 1000 block of Greenwood Ct.

Two 17 year-old males from Oshkosh were arrested after Oshkosh Police were advised of a
physical fight that was taking place in the 1000 block of Greenwood Ct. Officers were able to
stop two males that were in the area of Alpine Ct.

One of the 17 year-old males who committed the robbery was arrested for strong armed
robbery, receiving stolen property, possession of a prescription drug w/out a prescription and a
probation hold. The second 17 year-old male was arrested for party to the crime of strong
armed robbery.

The 19 year-old male victim was arrested for an outstanding probation warrant.

All three males were taken to jail.

The items stolen were two cell phones and money.
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Theft Follow -Up - 1100 block of Grand St.

A theft from a vehicle was reported in the 1100 block of Grand St. on Friday, November 20,
2015 where a shotgun in a carrying case was stolen. During the investigation, it was learned
that the suspects may have been on bicycles.

Officers stopped three juveniles on bicycles, a 17 year-old male and two 14 year-old males who
are all from Oshkosh, in the early morning hours of November 21, 2015 at Witzel Ave. and
Durfee St. where information was gathered in regards to the theft. The shotgun was located in
the 1000 block of Grand St. inside a garage.

The 17 year-old male from Oshkosh was subsequently arrested in the Town of Menasha by
police for the theft of the shotgun and was turned over to the Oshkosh Police Department where
he was taken to jail on one count of felony theft.

Oshkosh Police remind all citizens, PLEASE, do not leave valuables in your vehicle and lock all
your doors. Thieves are pulling on door handles of vehicles and homes in hopes of finding an
unlocked door. Take opportunity out of the crime triangle and don’t become a victim of a crime.
Thank you!
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